
GREENVILLE NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

The Greenville Select Board will hold a public hearing at  

6 PM on Wednesday, October 15, 2025  

at the Greenville Town Office, 7 Minden Street  

to discuss and hear public comments on the following:  

Amending the General Assistance Ordinance for the  

Municipality of Greenville, Maine  

Copies of the complete ordinance can be obtained from the  

Town Office during normal business hours.  

The Select Board will consider whether to adopt the Ordinance,  

with or without amendment, or reject it after the Public Hearing.  

The public is encouraged to attend and make comments on the proposed ordinance.  


